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 Newsletter 
24th November 2023 
 

 

Dear families, 

 

We have certainly come back with a bang and school life is very busy, and whilst we’re still in November, 

the Christmas spirit is starting to creep into Mossley - very exciting times! We understand that there are 

many events and activities happening, which can be hard to keep track of at this time of year. We really do 

appreciate all your support in helping to make these all so successful.  

 

Year 5/6 Basketball 

Mrs. Swift and Mr. Heades took two year 5/6 basketball teams to the Congleton inter schools competition 

this week. The children played well and showed great teamwork and determination. All of the children 

involved were a real credit to school in terms of their attitude and behaviour.  Well done to everyone who 

took part! 

 

Year 5/6 Hockey 

Last week, Mr. Heades took our hockey team to compete in the Congleton schools tournament at Black Firs. 

The team were very impressive and demonstrated so many skills and fabulous resilience and teamwork. The 

team went on to win the tournament, with a sudden-death goal scored against the hosts in the final. Well 

done to the whole team.  

 

Children in Need 

Wow! Thank you so much to each and every one of you for your donations – both monetary and cakes. The 

children looked fantastic and the cakes were amazing. As a school, we raised an incredible £719!!! Thank 

you all so much for your amazing generosity.  

 

Pets as Therapy 

We are delighted to be working with the charity Pets as Therapy. This week, we have welcomed Teddy, 

Lottie and Scooby with their handlers. Selected children have met the dogs and read alongside them, 

providing them with a chance to get to know the dogs. We look forward to continuing to work with this 

amazing charity. 

 

 

Park Run 

Come and join us at our next park run this Saturday 25th November. Not that we are competitive, 

but other local schools are now doing the Park Run and we would love to have a huge Mossley 
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turn out! We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible there- 8.45am by the bear. Don’t 

forget your adult and bar code.  

 

Absence 

Please don’t forget to inform us daily if your child is absent, absences can be reported via our 

school line and by selecting 1. Thank you.  

 

Reminders  

Christingle - we are celebrating Christingle with a service on Wednesday. Please send the oranges 

as requested by Monday 27th. Our local Premier at Hightown are well roared and stocked full of 

oranges for your convenience.  

 

Parent’s evening- we look forward to welcoming parents in next week to meet with class teachers 

to discuss progress and areas for development. Please arrive via the school office and head round 

to your child’s class where their books will be available for you to look at prior to your 

appointment. Therefore, try to arrive 5/10 minutes prior to your appointment time.  

 

End of school - When picking your children up from school, please ensure that you leave through 

the school gate by 3.45pm. The gates need to be locked for safeguarding reasons.  

 

 

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted 

during the school day on the school number, or by email at any time – 

head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Helen Harrison 
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